
 

  

NOTICE OF VACANCY  
IN OFFICE OF COUNCILLOR 

 

 
 BINGLEY TOWN COUNCIL 

 (LADY LANE & OAKWOOD WARD) 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN 
 
 
that due to the resignation of Cllr S Williams, a vacancy has arisen in the Office of Councillor for 
the Town Council. 
 
If by 22 August, 2024 (14 days excluding Dies Non, after the date of this notice) a request for an 
election to fill the said vacancy is made in writing to the Proper Officer at the address below by 
TEN electors for the said Town Council Ward, an election will be held to fill the said vacancy, 
otherwise the vacancy will be filled by co-option. 
 
If an election is called, it will take place not later than 25 October, 2024. 
 
Dated 2 August, 2024 
 
 
Proper Officer 
Electoral Services 
City Hall 
Bradford 
West Yorkshire 
BD1 1HY 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you have any queries, please contact Electoral Services: 
Telephone: 01274 432287 
Email: electoralservices@bradford.gov.uk 
 


